
From: Holt Town Council [mailto:holttowncouncil@gmail.com] 
Sent: 12 January 2018 16:40 
To: Holt Town Council 
Subject: Holt Neighbourhood Plan 

HOLT TOWN COUNCIL
Town Council Office, Holt Community Centre, Kerridge Way, Holt Norfolk, NR25 

6DN 
Tel 01263 712149 

E mail: holttowncouncil@gmail.com  www.holttowncouncil.org 
(Office hours 9.00 – 12.00 midday Monday / Wednesday / Friday) 

11 January 2018

Dear Stakeholder 

Neighbourhood Plan for Holt 

We are writing to notify you of the six-week consultation on the ‘Pre-submission’ draft Holt 
Neighbourhood Plan, which starts today, Thursday 11th January 2018 and closes on Friday 23rd

February 2018.      

From 11th January, the draft Neighbourhood Plan and consultation response form will be available 
to download from our website at: http://www.holttowncouncil.org/council-info/neighbourhood-plan/  

We would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to ‘drop-in’ and join us at our community 
event to see and comment on the draft Neighbourhood Plan and ask any questions you may 
have. This takes place on Saturday 20th January from 10am-1pm, at the Church Hall in Church 
Street, Holt.  

Your views on future development in Holt are important and welcomed. We would appreciate your 
participation, views and ideas on the draft Neighbourhood Plan to help to protect and enhance our 
special town.      

We hope to see you at the event and look forward to receiving your comments on the draft 
Neighbourhood Plan.  If you are unable to join us please return your completed response form to 
us at the above address or by email to holttowncouncil@gmail.com no later than 23rd February 
2018. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like to know more please respond directly to 
the above address. 

Yours sincerely 

Elaine Oliver  
Town Clerk 
Holt Town Council 




